
Promote your chapter and its various activities by submitting digital photos to
me by the 15th of each month along with a brief caption including your
chapter name.

Send digital photos and email address changes to editor@dkgohio.org.

Each chapter president should provide their members who do not have an
email addresses with a printed copy of The Voice.  Click on the button
(example shown below) located on the online version, this will give you a
complete newsletter suitable for printing.

Each month over 200 emails bounce back when The Voice is sent. Check with
your chapter members to see if they are  receiving The Voice and if not, send
me their name and current email address.  I would suggest avoid using school
email addresses if at all possible.

Links to our Website, YouTube Channel and Facebook page are also located at
the top of the online version of The Voice.

 

Cathy Tenney, Editor


